
4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 4.1 SUMNER REDCLIFFS LYTTELTON UNION PARISH 
 
  The following letter has been received from Gordon Seatter for the Shoreline Ministers’ Association 

thanking the Community Board for their support of the annual Candlelight Carols event which was held 
on 13 December. 

 
  “It is good to be able to report that our annual Candlelight Carols which was held on 13 December 2000 

was again very well supported and we believe up to our usual high standard.  We were delighted to have 
the accompaniment of the 34 strong Sumner Silver Band.  An audience of approximately 600 including a 
large number of children gathered on this occasion. 

 
  Generous financial support from the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board, the Ferrymead Rotary Club 

and local businesses enabled us to continue the carols as a “no charge” event.  We do appreciate the 
financial support you gave us for this popular project.” 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: Not seen by the Chairman 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


